
 

 

 

 
 
 
7 January 2020  
 
 
Dear parent/ guardian 
 
A representative from Harvard University UK Outreach programme will be making a presentation at 
three N. Ireland venues during February 2020. The aim of the presentations is to provide accurate 
information about the US higher education system in general - using Harvard as an example - so that 
students are fully aware of the opportunities available to them and can make informed choices. 
Students, parents and teachers are all welcome to attend. There is no charge to attend the 
presentation. 
 
The nearest local event will take place at Aquinas Diocesan Grammar School, Belfast, on 25th 
February at 7 pm.  

To register to attend, please click on the following link: nisca.org.uk/harvard 

Please note that there are a limited number of places available at each venue, so places will be 
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  
 
 

GCS Careers Department  
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